apltalware
Ine.

Capitalware Inc.
90 Morrison Crescent,
Markham, Ontario L3R 9K9
Canada
Tel: +1-416-566-7307
Fax: +1-208-730-7069
March 12, 2011

Commissioner Gary Bettman
National Hockey League
1185 - 6th Avenue 15th Floor
New York, NY 10036 USA
Tel: 212-789-2000

Fax: 212-789-2111

Dear Commissioner Bettman:

We are contacting you today to add our voice to the chorus of voices from individuals and corporations
regarding the unacceptable life threatening injuries that are taking place in the NHL.

We fully agree with VIA Rail's comments regarding the incident involving Max Pacioretty and Zdeno
Chara at the Bell Centre early this week:

"quick and ineffective ruling on the Pacioretty/Chara incident of last Tuesday is totally
unacceptable, as it does nothing to try to reverse the alarming trend of vicious hits that have
sidelined some of the game's greatest talents."

Head shots, cheap shots, etc. have absolutely no place in hockey regardless if they are claimed to be
unintentional or not. The NHL needs to implement a hard policy towards these types of incidents , so
that these incidents will be a thing of the past.

As avid hockey fans for many decades, we respectfully request the NHL implement rules and policies,
so the safety of the players is paramount. Nobody wants to see the players end up as an invalites or
dead.

We look forward to the NHL making the right decisions in the future to protect the game we all love
and cherish.

Regards, -

Roger Lacroix
President & CEO
Capitalware Inc.

roger.lacroix@capitalware.biz



